
Montgomery 300 Committee 
Minutes from August 14, 2012 Meeting 
 
Members Present: Joe Walsh, Chair, Tanya Bamford, Ginny Bailey, Dennis Cooney, Stacy 
Crandell, Larry Gregan, Ginna Holsinger, Sue Ann Miller, Roy Rodriquez, Richard Roller, 
Gordon Simes, and Maureen Waddington 
 
Committee Chair, Joe Walsh called the meeting to order at 7:05 and began with the Pledge of 
Allegiance. 
 
Conflict of Dates 
Richard pointed out that our sponsorship event at Joseph Ambler Inn is the same date as the 
retirement party for Chief Richard Brady.  (Changing the date was discussed later in the meeting) 
 
New Members 
Joe asked the Committee to welcome two new members – Ginna Holsinger and Tanya Bamford. 
 
Party on the Parkway/5K Run 

- Sue Ann discussed some of the possible promotional items that could be handed out at 
the Montgomery 300 table which included: chip clips, magnets, memo pads, post-it notes, 
and pens. 

- While the runners will get t-shirts with the Montgomery 300 logo, it was thought the 
Committee should have t-shirts to wear at the table for the 5K run and the Township’s 
Autumn Festival.  The t-shirts will be white with the logo and say, “Ask me about 
Montgomery 300”. 

- Sue Ann will look into pricing for a table cover. 
- Larry said the Township will provide a table, chairs, and tent and set up around 6:00 am.  

The race starts at 8:00 and the bike riders should be coming through the Township around 
9:00-9:30.  The whole thing should be wrapped up by Noon. 

- Joe took the names of volunteers for the table. 
- Stacy would like anything for the bags to be given to the runners by 9/5 and asked for a 

copy of the logo.  Ginny will send that to her. 
 
Website 

- The website is up and running!  You can use either .com or .org to access it. 
- Joe felt the sponsorships should be kept to 2 options – a one-time fee of $600 or two 

payments of $350.  This will help make keeping track of the sponsorships easier. 
- Stacy was told to issue the press release about the website when the date of the sponsor 

event was changed on the website. 
 
 
 
Hi Maureen!  This is about when you came in. 
 


